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Project No. 20190211/Work Order No. 7 
ROADWAY RESURFACING PROJECT  

NE 21 Avenue from NE 185 Terrace to NE 191 Street  

Project Description:  
The project is located along NE 21 Avenue from NE 185 Terrace to NE 191 Street Avenue in Miami-Dade 
County Commission District 4. This project has been initiated to improve the roadway surface and 
driving conditions. The scope of work includes milling and resurfacing, adjustment of valve boxes and 
manholes, ADA Ramps and connectors, pavement markings and signage. 

Construction Schedule:    
Construction is scheduled to begin November 2020 and is anticipated to be completed February 2021.  
*The start and end dates of this work may be significantly impacted by labor and material shortages associated with the 

ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, as well as by weather events characteristic of the hurricane season. 

Methodology and Efforts:    
 All efforts are being made to minimize the impact from the construction activities to area residents, 

schools, businesses, and motorists.  The area will be restored to its original condition immediately upon 

completion of the construction activities.  The restoration activities will address any areas impacted by 

the project, such as grassy areas, sidewalks and other items affected by the construction.  

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Jennie Lopez, Public 

Information Officer for Department of Transportation and Public Works, at 305-375-2810 or by email 

at Jennie.Lopez@miamidade.gov. 
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